
June 14, 1945-

Professor Hansen Government Financing

Chairman Secies (Letter addressed to Secretary Morgenthau
wider date of September 22, 1944f
enclosures.) ~ *""""

The attached are the memoranda I sent to the Treasury
last year relative to government financing, about which I told
you yesterday nhen you were in my office and which you express-
ed a desire to see.

These memoranda, of course, are confidential.
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